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July 12, 2007 
 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Borden Ladner Gervais 
Scotia Plaza  40 King Street West 
Toronto ON  M5H 3Y4 
 
Dear  Ms. Long: 
          
Re:   Notice of Proposal by Thorold CoGen L.P. under Section 81 of the Ontario 

Energy Board Act, 1998   Board File Number  EB-2007-0678 
  
On July 5, 2007, Thorold CoGen L.P. (“TCGLP”) filed a notice of proposal with the 
Ontario Energy Board under section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 in 
relation to a proposed acquisition of an interest in a transmission line and future 
construction of a transmission line.  
 
This letter is to inform you that the Board does not intend to issue a notice of review of 
the proposal.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Peter H. O’Dell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
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